Cynulliad National
Cenedlaethol Assembly for
Cymru Wales

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing in support of the co-location of Valleys Radio, Swansea Sound and The Wave in a single South Wales Headquarters such as the one being proposed at Swansea Gate Business Park.

I believe that the move is essential as it will enable UTV to broadcast on FM, an essential part of securing their future. Valleys radio has always offered excellent local coverage and I am sure this will not change with the planned relocation.

Yours Faithfully

Irene James AM